



Burton and District Clubs Snooker League

www.bdcsnooker.org



Minutes of the meeting 12 February 2018, held at Belmont Club

Present	Mike Buckland (Chair), Carl Poulton (secretary), Ian Shrive, Paul Slater, Simon Deakin, Mark Vaughan, Simon Deakin, Tom Egginton, Peter Maguire, Kate Stirling
Apologies	Owen Jones, Tony Coleman, Linda Harrison, Ant Moore, Mark Stirling
Previous minutes	Minutes from 26/11/2017 confirmed as a true record. Prop: MV, Sec: PS
Matters arising	<ul style="list-style-type: none">- None raised.
Treasurer's Report	<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Reported that the league has ac. Balance of £4934 plus £800 to be paid in which would leave a balance of £5734.- Down on competition entry fees this year.
2017-18 season	<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Burton Cons D v SDSC D – issue with a foul being called for replacing a brown on its spot plus Burton Cons D didn't stay for food. LH to speak to teams involved.- Some issues on Facebook that have been resolved.- Tutbury B made some noise about 8-0 to Burton Cons B v Tutbury B that was raised by Paul S but committee didn't feel any further action was required.
Trophies	<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Updated provided.- A couple of quotes received for circa £2500 for a full set.- Agreed to get an additional quote from Andy Grainger and then make a decision on the 4 quotes in the next 2 weeks.
Presentation evening	<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Budget of circa £600. Dates 27th or 28th April 2018.- Decisions still to be made by MV and KS in the next week.
Referees	<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Referess schedule was reviewed and names collected.
Next dates	<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Next committee meeting: 5 Mar 2018 7.30pm Belmont
AOB	<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Miss rule briefly discussed.- Season length discussed and agreed that can agree the format of the season with different options for scheduling before the next season starts.

Actions
